57 Juntos Hacemos la Diferencia!

JUNTOS

WBWP channel 57 is applying for a modification to our existing construction permit
number BPTTL-20030331ACK. We are requesting the following change:

Section III Lines 9 and 10, reducing the ERP to 40kW

Given that the engineering study for the original application was done for 150kW the
reduction in power should not change any of the interference studies.

We are currently operating at 40kW per an STA, this application is to lock in that level of
build out and to allow us to finalize our license.

Thank You

Jim Johnson

Managing Engineer

WBWP Channel 57 West Palm Beach, FL
Jim.johnson@wbwptv.com
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